
 
 

Council Purchases ‘Top of the Town’ Site in Korumburra 

In order to facilitate traffic movements and parking arrangements around the new Korumburra 
Community Hub, Council has purchased the Top of the Town site. 

 
The site was for sale on the open market and Council can now confirm that it is the purchaser.  
 
Settlement is scheduled to take place on 3 May 2021. 

 
 

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council’s Director of Sustainable 
Infrastructure, Anthony Seabrook: 

 This strategic land purchase will allow us more scope for improvement of traffic flows and parking 
around the Korumburra Hub.  
 
Having access to this site means that we can continue our work to implement the Korumburra 
Town Centre Framework Plan. 
 
With the Hub, the mainstreet works, the railway station site improvements, the Great South Rail 
Trail extension and – hopefully – the new supermarket, it is a very exciting time for Korumburra. 
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